

The ongoing governance and administration of the College of Psychologists of New Brunswick relies heavily on the support of volunteer members.

There are many ways to get involved with varying degrees of commitment. You can join and be part of a committee or simply contribute to our Ethics Network, Social Media presence or Newsletter. There are so many ways we could use your help! Many hands make for less work.

We would like to encourage all CPNB members, whether you are a long time member or an early career psychologist, to consider becoming involved. If you have even a few hours per year, you can help!

IF INTERESTED, CHECK OFF YOUR PREFERENCE(S)
AND RETURN THE FORM FILLED OUT WITH YOUR
NAME AND CONTACT DETAILS AT THE REGISTRATION
TABLE. YOU CAN ALSO SUBMIT THE COMPLETED
FORM BY E-MAIL AT ADMIN@CPNB.CA

WE CAN CONTACT YOU TO FURTHER DISCUSS YOUR INTERESTS	INFORMATION ONLY	INTERESTED IN BEING A VOLUNTEER
ETHICS NETWORK		
HEARING COMMITTEE		
COMPLAINT COMMITTEE		
REVIEW BOARD		
REGISTRATION COMMITTEE		
COMMITTEE OF REVIEW		
ORAL EXAMS		
PROFESSIONAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE		
MEDIATION PANEL		
CPNB Council		
SOCIAL MEDIA / COMMUNICATIONS SUPPORT		
PSYCHOLOGY PRESENTATIONS		
INTERESTED IN OTHER WAYS YOU CAN HELP?		
NAME:		
CONTACT NUMBER:		
E-MAIL:		
PREFERRED METHOD OF CONTACT:	TELEPHONE	E-MAIL

